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Bench Staff Ratification via email 

August 10, 2024  

Attendees: Liz Page, Lynz Jackson, Jane Sokol-Kennedy, Rob Shortreed, Erin Callahan, Moe Ramadan 

Regrets:  

 

1. Hockey 

o Jane sent out the U9 – U18 head coach list to the board to review last Wednesday. 

o Jane has emailed the approved and elected Head coach applicants to accept the 

position.  1 division remains unconfirmed currently 

o Jane will send a follow up email tonight to the one outstanding division coach. 

o Lynz and Erin sent out the U5 & 2 U7 Head coach selection to the board Tuesday July 9th. 

▪ Board reviewed and approved the selection. 

▪ U5 & 2 U7 coaches have accepted the position.   

▪ Erin emailed the U5 & 2 U7 & U9 coaches the bench/on ice volunteer 

requirements training list which also included Police check link for OHF approval. 

▪ U7 team splitting meeting with coaches is Thursday July 24.  We are trying our 

best based on coaching input from last year to make both teams equal based on 

player ability. 

▪ Once teams have been divided an email will be sent to the players parents telling 

them which team and coach, they have along with explaining how we try to 

separate the teams fairly. 

o U9 meeting with head coach to help select bench staff is happening on Thursday July 24 

as well with Moe, Lynz & Erin 
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2.  Discussion around Head Coaching assignments occurred through email thread and no concerns 

or objections were raised with the committee’s recommendations for Head Coaching 

appointments 

3.  Head Coaches will be tasked with forwarding their bench selection by mid-August and will be 

asked to ensure their staff have the appropriate Vulnerable Sector Checks completed in order to 

navigate the new OHF HCR process in time for season start.  


